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The Parish of Our Lady & St Hubert 

Parish Newsletter 

 

31st Sunday of Ordinary Time, 29th / 30th October 2022  
000First  

Saturday 29th        6:00pm First Mass of Sunday Edward Farrell RIP 

Sunday 30th   10:00am Sunday Mass James Considine RIP 

Monday 31st   No Mass Today 

Tuesday 1st  
10:00am 

Feast of All Saints 
tbc 

7:00pm Patrick Rose 

Wednesday 2nd   10:00am Holy Souls Holy Souls 

Thursday 3rd    
6:00pm Holy Hour Prayer for Vocations 

7:00pm Feast of St Hubert tbc 

Friday 4th    

11:00am Funeral Service for Thomas Smith  

6:00pm Adoration and Benediction 

7:00pm St Charles Borromeo tbc 

Saturday 5th        

10:00am Our Lady on Saturday People of the Parish 

5:30pm Recitation of the Holy Rosary 

6:00pm First Mass of Sunday Margaret Stores RIP 
 

32nd Sunday of Ordinary Time, 6th November 2022  
000First  

Sunday 6th   
10:00am Sunday Mass Armato & Calandra fam 

After Mass we have our “First Sunday” Rosary 
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Security: Please ensure that you take care of your own property 

(handbags, phones etc.) always, while at the church. 

Friday & Saturday Morning Masses: will be held in the 

Conference Room. All Saints, Holy Souls and the Feast of St 

Hubert’s will be in the main church. 

Next Sunday 6th November - Rosary after mass (Mysterious of 

light). Please let Deacon David know any intentions you may have 

by text (07956 850 373), email dcn.david.williams@rcaob.org.uk 

or speak before mass. 

Parish Visitations: The Parish is due for a visitation by the 

assistant bishop David Evans some time before April 2023.  
 

A New OutReach Proposal for St Hubert’s 

There are sign-up sheets at the back of the church for anyone of 

thinking of volunteering to help out with this new outreach initiatives 

who. There are also volunteer forms to fill in.  

The great attraction of this project for St Hubert’s is its location. 

In particular the “Warm Welcome” initiative is something that I feel 

that we as a parish would be able to support with volunteer helpers. 

For example, if we could commit to covering one of the three days 

then we could make that day a “St Hubert’s helpers” day. Please see 

accompanying sheet for more information. 

In Case of Emergency: please make sure you are aware of the fire 

escape routes. Instructions with a map / diagram are located at 

various points. In the case of an evacuation please gather on the 

grass lawn at the side of the church. 

Parish Census: Census forms are available at the back of the 

church, they need to be handed to Ann Williams, our safeguarding 

officer, to comply with the general data protection rules (GDPR). 

Deceased priests of St Hubert’s – The deanery is in the process 

of compiling a list of deceased clergy’s names for each parish. We 
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are aware of Fr Paul Orchard and ask that any other names, you 

may be aware of, be forwarded to us for inclusion.  

Blessing of graves – The traditional blessing of graves services 

will soon be upon us. The dates for each of our local cemeteries 

are 6th November at Quinton, 13th November at Lodge Hill, 27th 

November at Thimblemill and Uplands. All services start at 2 pm.  

1st Holy Communion preparation – for all year 3 children (or 

above), who are to receive their 1st Holy Communion this summer. 

Every first Saturday we will be following a monthly preparation 

course starting on the 3rd December. Anyone interested, not at 

the school, please let us know.  

Next Sunday there is the annual second collection for the Johnson 

Association. This is the charitable trust that cares for the sick 

and retired priests of the diocese. Not having a normal salary or 

usually the opportunity to have their own home on retirement this 

fund provides grants to priests of this diocese to help them to live 

adequately. There are envelopes at the back of church for those 

who can Gift Gid, and information leaflets including how to leave a 

legacy. For more info visit down www.johnsonassociation.org    

The Tablet is now no longer available for purchase at the back of 

church (the trial period is at an end) but if you would like to take 

out a personal subscription please take one of the subscription 

forms available at the back of church.   
The Universe Catholic Weekly: Please consider taking out a 

subscription. We have an excellent website full of trustworthy articles 

and an online shop with all subscribers receiving a 10% discount. Order 

your Digital 4 weeks FREE introductory offer by calling Michelle on 

0743 661 7650 or email: michelle.jones@universecatholicweekly.co.uk   

Please see link below for this week’s Universe Catholic Weekly. 
https://mailchi.mp/6cef9ec133d6/your-catholic-universe-digital-

edition-13686208 
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Church Cleaning: If you would like to help out with the regular 

cleaning of the church, please let Fr Roger know 
 

Please Pray for… 
 

Sick Clergy of the Diocese: Fr Brian Wall, Fr Dominic Innamorati 

SCJ, Fr Edwin Cownley, Fr Fred Sheldon, Fr John Baggley, Fr Keith 

Enston, Fr Paul Haines, Fr Peter Blundell, Fr Sean Turley, Mgr 

Graham Wilkinson, Dcn Mike Walker, & Fr Tony Rohan 

The sick of the parish. Evelyn Knight, Teresa Stanley, Pat Walsh, 

Gabrielle O’Grady, Roberta Crowther, Lilly Rogers, Edna Edwards, 

Barbara & Chris O’Brien, John Sawford, Terence Rose, Marion 

King, David Walter, Howard Knight, Barbara Powell, Pat Rowley, 

Martin Thomas, Kate Redford, Peter Brewer, Anna Cartlidge, 

Christine Connolly, Richard & Mary Duckett, Jawed Akhter; John 

Southall; Joe O’Grady; Terrance McDonagh; Maureen McCamley 

The recently deceased: Elizabeth Guest, Thomas Smith, Frances 

Smith 

For those whose anniversary occurs at about this time, 

including: James Considine; William Luby; John O’Hallen; Bob 

Boulter; Mr. Swingler; Edward Connelly; Marie Edwards; John 

Byrne; Trevor Lyle; Jim Timelty; Thomas Taggat; Lizzie Harnett; 

John O’Halleran; Patrick Kelly; Winifred Wood; Thomas Cotter; 

Betty Hazel; Arthur Stockton; Harold White; William Gallagher; 

Anthony John Drew; Cerisa Dorothy James; Katherine Christie; 

Tiffany Florence Kay; Samuel Peter McInally; John O’Neill; Jimmy 

O’Neill; Lis Kelly; Patrick Joseph Burke; Earnest Sawford; Kenneth 

Rose; Melville  Maurice Rose; Virginia Rose; Bernadette Thompson; 

Zef Nikolli; Kath Neary; Derek Campbell; Antonio Cassisi; Stanley 

Wicketts; Kathleen Bench 

 

 

This week there is no 2nd collection   
Next week the 2nd collection is for the Johnson Fund   


